
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  February 9, 2016 
 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 019 
Description:  $40,000.00 
Given By:  CREATE    
Purpose:  $20,000 – Staff Development 
   $20,000 – Conference Fees  
Site:   TPSD       
Presented By: Diana Ezell 
 
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 020  
Description:  $500.00 
Given By:  Exxon     
Purpose:  PBS  
Site:   Milam       
Presented By: Paul Moton 
 
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 021 
Description:  $1,927.80 
Given By:  Renasant Bank     
Purpose:  Stock Market games fee  
Site:   Milam      
Presented By: Paul Moton 
 
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 022 
Description:  $500.00 
Given By:  Exxon   
Purpose:  Math/Science Activities 
Site:   Lawhon      
Presented By: Corlis Curry 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 023 
Description:  $500.00 
Given By:  Blue Corp    
Purpose:  Math/Science   
Site:   Thomas       
Presented By: Cindy Pike 
 
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 024 
Description:  $1,093.00 
Given By:  Boys Basketball Boosters  
Purpose:  General Basketball Supplies  
Site:   Tupelo High       
Presented By: Eddie Moore 
 
 


